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On Monday morning, the class of year two enjoyed 

practising for sports day (which will take place on 

16th June 2023) by training and perfecting their 

skills, ready for the exciting day. 

Despite it being incredibly warm, the group amazed 

their class teacher by working at their bests. 

 

Quotes 

Year 2 pupil, Jamie: “It was the best morning 

;ever! Running is my favourite. I loved it!” 

 

Year 2 pupil, Gwen: “I enjoyed it so much. I liked 

the running and Mrs Thompson gave great tips! It 

was very fun!” 



 

Year 2 pupil, Isabella: “I think Mrs Thompson 

should be the school sports teacher! My favourites 

were the long distance and the bean bag races.” 

 

Year 2 teacher, Miss Morrey: “Fantastic! They did 

very well and Mrs Thompson was very organised! 

Also, the behaviour was exceptional!” 

 

All the other classes are excited to join in the fun 

of this activity later in the week. Stay tuned to 

be informed on how that goes. 


